
From: Graham Blackwell  

Sent: 20 September 2021 09:05

To: development.control@charnwood.gov.uk

Subject: Planning Consultation P/20/2252/2 and P/20/2251/2

Following the announcement in September 2021, from William Davis Homes, of their 

intention to build up to 500 houses on the Bradgate Road, and a new Infant School 

for the village, I would expect the traffic analysis performed by consultants for 

Davidsons for P/20/2252/2 and P/20/2251/2, to be re-evaluated, given the additional 

traffic from the William Davis Homes proposal would not have been anticipated at 

the time of the report.

Further more, the addition of a new infant school would also generate additional 

traffic, which must also be included.

regards

Graham Blackwell

Graves Way, Anstey


